
PLANNING BOARD 
TOWN of ELMA 

1910 BOWEN ROAD 
ELMA, NEW YORK 14059 

August 13, 2004 

Memo: To whom it may concern 

From: Jennifer 

Chairman Streif has cancelled the Planning Board Meeting on Tuesday, August 
17, 2004 for the lack of Planning Board Members available. Please disregard the 
Agenda previously sent for August 17 to discuss Site Plan and Sub-division 
Review. Thank you. 


